Dear Parents and Carers.
I have been in contact with MyBus regarding arrangements for September 2020 when we welcome all children back whilst still under Covid-19 restrictions. The Bus company has informed me that they will still be able to provide a service each morning as per normal. This service should arrive at school on or just before our new Covid opening time of 8:45am. This as always is dependant on traffic and with all parents ensuring their children are at the stop on time to avoid delays. The children will be collected as usual by a member of school staff and escorted to their bubble.
Unfortunately, they have informed me they will not be able to provide a service in an afternoon to meet our new Covid finish time of 3:00pm Monday to Thursday and 12:00pm on Friday. Whilst I will still try to see if I can obtain a change to this situation, at the moment, from September, you will need to find an alternative arrangement for your child's journey home.
[bookmark: _GoBack]I appreciate this may cause some difficulties for some of you but unfortunately this is not something school are able to control. I will send out any more information I have about Social Distancing on the bus and requirements due to Covid next week
